
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL (MILTON OF LEYS PRIMARY) (PART TIME 20MPH 
SPEED LIMIT) AND (BALVONIE BRAES, MILTON OF LEYS) (20MPH SPEED 
LIMIT) ORDER 2022 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council proposes to make an Order 
in terms of Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 entitled as above.   
 
If the Order comes into force, the Order will introduce a Part Time 20mph speed limit 
on the following length of road, in Milton Of Leys, Inverness: 
 
U5180 - Milton Of Leys Road - Commencing at a point 43 metres southeast of its 
junction with Macaskill Drive (Route U5060) then continuing generally westwards to 
a point 110 metres east of its junction with Redwood Avenue (Route U5060) a total 
distance of 330metres or thereby. 
 
The Order will also introduce a 20mph speed limit on the following roads over their 
entire length, unless stated otherwise below, in Balvonie Braes, Milton Of Leys, 
Inverness: 
 
U5462 Balvonie Street - Commencing at a point 12 metres northwest of its junction 
with Milton Of Leys Road (Route U5180) then continuing generally North Westwards 
or thereby for its remaining length; U5466 Balvonie Terrace; U5463 Balvonie Brae; 
U5465 Balvonie Square and U5464 Balvonie Green. 

A copy of the proposed Order, together with a copy of the relevant plans, the 
Authority’s Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the Order can be inspected 
at the Inverness Service Point, Inverness Town House, Castle Street, Inverness IV1 
1JJ during normal opening hours from 18th June 2022 to the 25th July 2022.  
Documents may also be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and 
selecting “Road Safety Consultations” or by emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk , 
calling 01349 886601 or writing to, Road Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, 
IV3 5NX. 
   
All objections to the proposal must be made in writing and must specify the grounds 
of objection and should be delivered to, or posted to reach the undernoted, not later 
than 25th July 2022 to the following: 
 
Ian Graham, Road Safety Officer, road.safety@highland.gov.uk or Road Safety Team, 
Highland Council, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX. 
 
Date 18th June 2022 
 
 
 


